
If you would like to promote your business at this exciting event, please 
mail this completed order form along with your $50 check or money order 
made out to the Sully Shuffle Foundation by 9/1/11 to: 

 
Sully Shuffle 

c/o Nanette Smith 
9408 S. 55th Ave 

Oak Lawn, IL   60453 
 

 

COMPANY NAME _____________________________________ 

 

CONTACT ____________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS _____________________________________________ 

 

CITY __________________________________________________ 

 

STATE, ZIP ___________________________________________ 

 

PHONE  

DAY________________________ EVE______________________ 

For additional information or questions regarding the event or donations please feel free to contact: 

Nanette Smith 
Sponsorship Chairperson 

708-499-5086 
rsmith2162@comcast.net 

-OR- 

 
 

info@sullyshuffle.org 

The 3rd Annual Sully Shuffle for Parkinson’s Disease research, a 5K run and 3K walk is scheduled to 
take place Sunday, September 18, 2011.   

 

This year we are excited to announce that the 5K run has been Certified (IL-11040-JW)!   
 

The Sully Shuffle is named after Skip Sullivan, the current assistant girls’ basketball coach and former 
football, golf and Varsity baseball coach. Skip is a retired Oak Lawn High School teacher and active 
community member. He has been fighting Parkinson’s disease for 7 years. His positive attitude and 
eternal optimism has continue to inspire many. Last year over 500 participants helped to raise $25,000 
which was donated to the American Parkinson Disease Association Midwest Chapter to fund PD 
research. 


